
Dear new Music majors,  

Please visit our Welcome Week page to view the Music Department's events for 
undergraduate students at http://www.arts.uci.edu/student-affairs-welcome-week.    

On the Music Department’s Welcome Week Schedule page you can see when events are 
scheduled, what each event is for, and WHO should attend each event. Audition 
information for ensembles is also on this page. There is also an information page for new 
music majors here. 

 

MANDATORY PLACEMENT EXAMS: 

Sept. 23 - 9-11AM - MUSICIANSHIP  THEORY Placement Exam in MM 316 
Sept. 23 - 2-4PM - MUSICIANSHIP Placement Exam in MM 316  
Sept. 23 - 4-5PM - MUSICIANSHIP DICTATION Exam in MM 316 (requires sign-up) 

(The Musicianship exam includes an optional sight-singing portion; students may sign up 
for a sight-singing time slot here).  

Please click here for detailed information regarding the Theory and Musicianship exams. 

***Please note - these exams are required for all new music majors.  

 

On Monday morning, September 22, please join us for the Dean’s Meeting with all new 
undergraduate students at 10:35AM in the Claire Trevor Theatre. 

If you wish to begin preparing for the musicianship and theory placement exams, you can 
find study resources here. 

 

UNDERGRADUATE MEETING WITH MUSIC FACULTY  

All undergraduates are invited to meet with the Music faculty and departmental staff on 
Wednesday, September 24, from 1:30-2:30PM in MM 218. This meeting is mandatory. 

 

DEAN'S TREAT / ARTS INVOLVEMENT FAIR: 

We will also be providing light refreshments to our new students in the courtyard in front of 
the Contemporary Arts Center on Wednesday, September 24, from 11:30AM - 

https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=70a4ed79-0f27-48d4-928b-f359ce2c9536&ZotMailId=SRFC3MhponhXXxNrre4+qg==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=7beb63bc-8fbe-4a80-83f4-59377f99293e&ZotMailId=o8Ih1ps5o7/DAv9P1tic3g==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=ca44ef6b-1815-49ee-8fb2-ed74c0e6175f&ZotMailId=vZFd3nIkHr7YtPNQ2mfPiQ==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=8def3b6a-d439-4df3-8ad2-f08e2d34ef3d&ZotMailId=a0GdbHFCyTmcwzmZ5OLUAQ==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=d7bee5bd-e2e4-4396-9a97-93d94c3898fc&ZotMailId=AcsA3ikpMb4Pnummz9ZzWQ==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=5f47e86b-7a8b-46d7-bc24-3011d245ee3e&ZotMailId=zF2354jhybiyRPwS2QvBCA==


12:45PM.  We will be inviting our Arts student clubs and organizations to attend our Arts 
Involvement Fair - you won't want to miss it! 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions.  We will have designated hours for walk-ins 
during Welcome Week to answer scheduling questions. We look forward to seeing you all in 
the fall. 

Best, 

 

Amy L. Kim, M. Ed. 

Director of Student Affairs 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

University of California, Irvine 

https://www.arts.uci.edu/student-affairs-office 

Appointments: https://appointments.web.uci.edu/  

 

https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=6f513da2-450b-4cc4-af15-57397e75ecd7&ZotMailId=ffP5/N7rAXXmEkB4XMfYgA==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=ba13f841-e62c-4ef8-8bc1-1ed0f2ddc26f&ZotMailId=0iYIgPkHlugDtkUlI89log==

